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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 1, 2025 

Niles Holds Ribbon Cutting at Waddell Park 

 

Join the City of Niles for a reopening ribbon cutting, commemorating the 4.6 million dollar 
renovation at Waddell Park. The Waddell Park Improvement project was funded by a 2.5 

million dollar grant through former Congressman Tim Ryan’s office, a 2 million dollar bond 
through the City of Niles, and 100 thousand dollars in Park Department funds. Included in the 
renovation is a new splashpad & playground area, community gazebo, multi-use artificial turf 

fields, drainage, fencing & concrete repairs, and street resurfacing. A ribbon cutting will be held 
on Friday, May 16 at 11:00am near the community gazebo in Waddell Park. In attendance will 

be Niles Mayor Steve Mientkiewicz, former Congressman Tim Ryan, Park Director Mark 
Pallante, members of Niles City Council & Niles Park Board, and various City Officials.  

The Niles community is encouraged to attend. 

 


